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 Dear Farmington Residents and surrounding Communities, 

 

I would like to begin by thanking everyone for the support our department continues to receive.  

I have been in awe of how our community and our staff have supported each other through this 

difficult time.  

 

The Recreation Department will continue to provide a comprehensive online programing 

schedule to help fulfill the needs of our local community. Weekly program schedules will 

continue to be posted each Sunday at 4 p.m. with that week’s programs, times, and supplies 

needed. We will continue to post live or prerecorded instructional videos, challenges, or 

competitions seven days a week at (10 a.m.)  (2 p.m.) and (4 p.m.) with a few extras sprinkled 

here and there! Join us and win gift cards, awards, trophies, and t-shirts! 

 

As of right now, the Farmington Community Center will remain closed to the public until June 

2nd, at which time we will reassess the situation and consider whether or not we will be re-

opening the facility to the public.  

 

All regularly scheduled programming, rentals, and activities will continue to be 

canceled/postponed until June 2nd, with hopes that some of our regular programming may resume 

after that date in time. All of the Recreation Department’s parks will remain open for use; 

however, the following facilities will remain closed until at least June 2nd: town operated 

tennis courts, basketball courts, playgrounds, baseball fields, and picnic areas. Again, we 

will reassess the situation as we approach June 2nd as to when our facilities will be reopened.  

 

Lastly, the Recreation Department will continue working hard over the next month (or more, if 

we have to) to provide citizens with enjoyable programming from our very own staff on our 

mission to “Bring our community alive”. We hope to see you all online at 

facebook.com/farmingtonrec 

 

Remember, we are your Recreation Department and we are committed to continue serving you. 

 

 Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 -Matthew L. Foster, CPRP 

 Director of Parks and Recreation 

 Town of Farmington, ME 
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